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Overview 

Provides that it is an unfair labor practice for a public employer to unilaterally modify any benefit 

received by a retired public employee on the date of retirement under a collective bargaining agreement. 

Current law provides that a person may bring a district court action for injunctive relief or for damages 

caused by an unfair labor practice. 

  

 


